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10th April 2024 

 

SELAMAT HARI RAYA AIDILFITRI TO ALL MUSLIMS IN 

MALAYSIA 

 

Christians in Malaysia, as represented by the Christian Federation of Malaysia, 

convey best wishes and good tidings and a hearty Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri 

to our Muslim brothers and sisters as they enter into joyful celebration with 

their beloved family and friends at the end of the holy month of Ramadan.  

 

We pray that as many reunite in fulsome celebrations may they enjoy richly the 

happy family gatherings and the abiding friendship of neighbours and friends 

and may the blessings of Almighty God be graciously poured out upon all.  

 

As the people work hard to better their economic circumstances and to unite 

together despite the stresses and strains of recent days be it economic, social or 

religious, we urge all Malaysians to come together and endeavour to strengthen 

unity, peace and harmony so that we may have a bountiful prosperity to be 

shared and enjoyed by everyone in this beloved land of ours called Malaysia.   

 

Maaf Zahir dan Batin. 

 

Signed 
 

 
 

Cor Episcopa Philip Thomas,  

Chairman and the Executive Committee,  

The Christian Federation of Malaysia.  


